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MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Commissioners
FROM: Tim Stillings, AICP, Director of Planning and Zoning
THROUGH: Donald B. Cooper, City Manager

DATE: September 3, 2015

SUBJECT: AGENDA ITEM 9.A. - REGULAR COMMISSION MEETING OF OCTOBER 20, 2015
ORDINANCE NO. 25-15 (FIRST READING/FIRST PUBLIC HEARING)

BACKGROUND

The item before the City Commission is the review and first reading of Ordinance No. 25-15.
This ordinance is for the adoption of the 10-Year Water Supply Facilities Work Plan. The plan,
written by Kimley-Horn, was prepared in compliance with the 2013 Lower East Coast Water
Supply Plan Update that was adopted by the South Florida Water Management District.

The plan and the associated Comprehensive Plan Update have been reviewed by staff and
was reviewed by the Planning and Zoning Board at its September 21, 2015 public hearing.

Once the Ordinance and associated documents are approved for first reading by the
Commission, they must be sent to the State for review. Following this 30 day review period, it
will be brought back to the Commission for second reading and adoption.

RECOMMENDATION

Approve on first reading Ordinance No. 25-15 and authorize the transmittal of Comprehensive
Plan Amendment 15-WSP1 to the Florida Department of Economic Opportunity and other
state and regional agencies for review.
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